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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

Please keep our beautiful stone henge safe by not allowing the current proposal for a road to be dug so close. It
is not just valuable in historical terms it is also valuable in religious terms. It has managed to stand for
thousands of years and it’s mysteries are still unknown. Digging a road and tunnel so close could destroy other
significant archaeological finds to explain more about our ancestors and the resulting pollution will erode it.
Please look at alternative routes further away which the current developers have not so far looked into.
Rerouting the proposed road further south and having a longer tunnel would be one of the better options. Our
children and grandchildren have just as much right to see these beautiful structures and not have the
surrounding area destroyed by road. Please keep it safe for them.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Dagger

Sent from my iPhone





